
GREEN ISLAND POWER AUTHORITY 

 

         September 30, 2011 

 

Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 
 The following tariff leaves, filed on behalf of the Green Island Power Authority, in accordance 
with the provisions of the New York State Public Service Law and Public Service Commission’s 
Regulations contain further revisions to Rate Case No. 11-E-0387. Please see the attached revision to 
leaf nos. 6, as well as the additional filing of leaves nos. 11, 12, and 13. 
 
 If further information is needed please direct questions to: 
 
     David Paterniani 
     Chief Fiscal Officer 
     Green Island Power Authority 
     69 Hudson Avenue 
     Green Island, NY 12183      
     Tel: 518-270-8182 
      david@greenislandpowerauthority.com 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Green Island Power Authority 
 
By: 
 
 
_________________________ 
David Paterniani, CFO 
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